
Holiday Open House
Tuesday, December 16, 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Orange County Board of Supervisors
Hall of Administration
Fifth Floor, Conference Room A
333 W. Santa Ana Blvd.
Santa Ana, CA 92701

Refreshments will be served
Validated parking is available.

Fifth District RSVP to Tanya.Flink@ocgov.com or (714) 834-3550
Third District RSVP to Christine.Richters@ocgov.com or (714) 834-3330
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